## WEST NILE VIRUS PREVENTION SURVEY



This is a brief survey for Washtenaw County's Local Units of Government regarding West Nile virus prevention efforts. Please take the time to complete and submit the survey. It will help guide the West Nile Virus Task Force's prevention efforts as well as provide the opportunity to recognize the work you are doing to help keep your community safe.

Name:	Title:	
Agency:		
Address: _	City:	Zip:
Phone:		
Email:		
	our preferred method of communication? Phone Fax Email Other:	
	gency apply larvicide in your community last year (2 Yes No	007)?
	an to apply larvicide this year (2008)? Yes No	
etc.) for We	gency conduct any public education (newsletter articlest Nile virus last year (2007)?  Yes  No	cles, water bill notices, presentations,
	gency conduct any public education for West Nile vi Yes No	rus this year (2008)?
Is there anything else that the County can do to assist you in your West Nile virus prevention efforts?		

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey! Please FAX the survey to Angie Parsons at (734) 222-3930 by <u>June 1, 2008</u>.